Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:31 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel..... NO!

From: Melissa Carlsen <melissaanncarlsen@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 11:27 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Hotel..... NO!

In addition if the city approves the hotel, it sets a precedent for all future development in Winslow. It would essentially
gut our zoning ordinances and comprehensive plan and open the door to other oversized, overly intense structures and
uses. That doesn't sound like the Winslow we love and call home



